Agenda Item Number	\mathcal{B}

Memo

To: Historic Preservation Committee

Fr: Trevor Fuller, Planning and Zoning Administrator

Re: DISCUSSION OF OUTREACH TO NATIONAL REGISTER ELIGIBLE HOMES

Date: February 20, 2015

In reviewing the amendments to the raze/landmarks and historic preservation ordinances, the Plan Commission made the suggestion for the Historic Preservation Committee to connect property owners with historically significant homes to information distributed by the Wisconsin Historical Society or other relevant institutions. The thought was the committee could provide home owners with current information relating to historic preservation. This information would keep those property owners who are eligible for the National Register interested and those on the National Register informed of up-to-date programs and opportunities.

The Wisconsin Historical Society offers a quarterly magazine for members, resources for restoring properties, a free newsletter, and other resources that are available for property owners.

Historic Preservation Committee is asked to discuss these materials and ways to publicize these resources to the public.